
NORTH WEST MIDLANDS AND NORTH WALES GROUP 

of the 
MOTOR CARAVANNERS’ CLUB 

 
Minutes of the committee meeting at Bramblewood Caravan Park  

13th May 2023   

 
The meeting was convened at 10.35am 

Present :- 
 
Linda Hastilow   -  Chairperson 

Penny Feeney   -  Secretary 
Eileen Harvey   -   Treasurer 
Jon Beck          -    Rally Officer 

Elaine Beck       -    Rally Officer     
Mike Hastilow   -  Committee member 
Geoff Balshaw   -  Committee Member    

 
1 Apologies. 
 Sue Johnston and Pam Burn 

 
1 Minutes of the previous meeting  
Minutes of the meeting at West Mids. Showground had been circulated and 

were accepted as a true record. 
Proposed Jon Beck  Seconded Elaine Beck. Unanimously accepted. 
Signed by Linda Hastilow  chairperson 

Matters Arising 
There were none. 

 
2 Reports 
Chairperson 

Linda expressed concern about Eileen going to pay unaccompanied. She felt it 
would be better for many reasons if she had some backup support. It was 
agreed unanimously. 

 
Treasurer 
Eileen reported that the    Community account £3643.48 

                                      Business account    £6045.84 
Eileen advised committee that Shrewsbury had not yet cashed the cheque for 
the Easter Rally. Numbers for the 60th were progressing slowly and booking 

was now open for other groups. She was to approach Martin to make the 
advert on Facebook more attractive. 
 

Rally Officers 
Shrewsbury has been booked starting from Thursday. 

Chester Racecourse is booked for a Christmas Market 
Newport Rugby Club has been booked for May Day, 5 nights. 
Riverside Bridgnorth also booked for 5 nights in June 2023. 

There are no issues with numbers at Bala Rugby Club. 
A limit of 30 vans at Porthmadog Football Club so booking required. 
 

 
 



 

3 60th anniversary 
The events for the 60th Anniversary were discussed to make sure everyone 
knows what is happening and when. All were in agreement. 

Penny to print out the programmes. 
 
4 A.O.B. 

There was a discussion re the New year Rally at Cockshutt. This was cancelled 
in 2022 due to lack of support. Could be better to cancel now as possible 
reason maybe the grass parking. It was agreed to look at the possibility of  

changing to Tilstock Village Hall. 
 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 11.42am. 
 
 

 
 
 

 


